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Wednesday 29th January 2020 

 
Dear Robins’ Families, 
 
Thank you to all those who were able to attend the ‘Meet the Teacher’ opportunity held at school 
yesterday.  Effective working partnerships between school and home are especially important in 
the early years of school and we appreciate your support. 
 
In response to questions raised at the meeting, we have now enabled the class teachers to access 
Class Dojo and so you should now receive more updates via this platform. We have also scheduled 
a ‘Phonics information and how to help with reading at home’ meeting for Tuesday 11th February 
at 2.30pm. This will be led by Mrs Palmer and will be held in the canteen. 
 
The team in Robins have settled and are doing great work with your children, and progress is really 
starting to accelerate. I am therefore pleased to tell you that we have secured both Mrs Palmer 
and Miss Stone for the remainder of this school year to teach Robins; it is important to us that we 
are able to offer continuity for the children in order to provide the best possible education for 
them. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of the Robins team in the morning or after school, or 
make an appointment for a longer meeting if required. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Clare Talbot 
 
Headteacher 
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